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July 23, 2019 

School Board Statement about Superintendent Search 

As we continue in the process of finding a great leader to continue the tradition of excellence at 
Mansfield ISD following Dr. Jim Vaszauskas’ retirement, we wanted to update the public on some 
ways that we will be soliciting for their valuable input.

A superintendent search survey is scheduled to go out to the Mansfield ISD community on 
Monday, Aug. 12. The survey will be facilitated by the school district’s legal representation, 
Leasor Crass.

There will also be public meetings in August and September. The district will communicate the 
exact locations and times for those meetings soon through email, social media and the district’s 
website.

There will also be several opportunities for faculty and staff to voice their opinions. That schedule 
will be sent to all MISD staff members to give district personnel the chance to be heard.

We want to remind everyone that the process for the superintendent search will continually be 
updated on the district’s website at www.mansfieldisd.org/SuperintendentSearch for the 
community to reference at any time. You can get to the page from multiple locations on the 
district’s homepage as well.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to hearing from the community at 
these upcoming meetings.
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